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-ES: _ A/K14/804 - Request of Second Deferment for Two Months

Reference No.: TPB/A/K14/804

To Town Planning Board,

We, Fairmile Consultants Limited on behaif the applicant, given by the substantial

- contents required to amend into the assessment reports after the first deferment
(departmental comments received on 06 December 2021), we would like to request
for a two months second deferment for the section 16 planning appiication (no. ‘
A/K14/804) as to allow sufficient time to revise the assessrment reports and response
to the departmental comments. -

Best regards,
Ken Ho

Project Officer |
Fairmile Consultants Limited
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